
BOX TOPS COLLECTION DATE 
THURSDAY OCTOBER 22, 2020 

SEE THIS… SEE THIS… 

CLIP IT!  SCAN 
YOUR RECEIPT! 

BE SURE TO DOWNLOAD THE NEW APP OR 
UPDATE YOUR EXISTING APP: 

Please send neatly clipped Box Tops to school with your child, they can be loose 
in a bag or envelope or affixed to a collection sheet (request sheets via email with 
student name and grade to frrsdptatreasurer@gmail.com). 

Please check the expiration dates and make sure each one has a clearly visible 
product acronym and expiration date. 

Thank you for your support! 
Farmington River PTA 

Email questions to Jennifer Catolane, PTA Treasurer, at frrsdptatreasurer@gmail.com 

NO MORE CLIPPING 


